
Dear Parents, Carers & Families, 

It is astonishing to think that we are now officially half
way through the academic year!  Hasn’t it flown by....! 

It has been a great week seeing the children finish their
current topics and create their published writing pieces!
We have lots of plans for next half term and look
forward to celebrating these with you on our return!

I would like to thank Mr Cassell who has been working
in Year 1 Baobab Class this term - we wish him well for
the future as he now returns to Peareswood Primary. 

Thank you also to everyone that came along to our
Family Learning Showcases - we trust you enjoyed the
opportunity to spend time in your child/ren’s classes!

Have a wonderful half term break.

Miss Ingrams and the Lime Wood Primary team. 

SIGN OF THE WEEK

We are delighted to introduce two new Local
Academy Committee Members!

    Mrs Powell De Caires is our 
           new Chair of LAC.

      Mrs Grillo is our new        
      Community Governor.

   

    They were both delighted to attend their first  
LAC meeting this week!
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Confused

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/willowbankprimarysch/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Lime-Wood-Primary-School/100083043113639/
https://www.instagram.com/lime_wood_primary/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/LimeWoodWAT
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WE LOVE LEARNING
RECEPTION - MATHS 

 
A wonderful week of Maths -

Valentines Maths, Using Numicon
and multi-link cubes to focus on
Number bonds to 10 as well as
finding one more or less and 

completing digital learning too!  
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WE LOVE LEARNING
Y1 - CURIOSITY CHALLENGE 

 We have seen some fantastic home learning this term!

Video footage of a homemade “Naughty Bus”

Writing &
Drawing

Making a
model

Visiting a
place of

interest!  

More model 
building and

making!

Which Curiosity
Challenge 

will you select next term?

How will you represent
your learning?

We look forward 
to seeing more home
learning next term!

Well done to everyone
who has participated!



Hundred Acre Wood 
96%

Neverwood Forest
89% 

ATTENDANCE
W/c 10.2 .25

We strive for 96%+ attendance for all our children

Whole school, Year to date: 95%

Please speak to us if we can help with any 
attendance matters.  We are here to help. 

Faraway Tree  
96%

Baobab Tree 
94% 

SAFEGUARDING
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VALUES IN ACTION

GOLDEN TREE

KEY DATES

STAR OF THE WEEK

24th February - Welcome Back 
First day of term!

25th February - Owls & Raptor visit to
Reception 

26th February - Y1 Trip to London Zoo 
Prompt departure at 8.45am 
We will open gates from 8.30am

This week Mrs Webber
delivered an assembly in aid

of Safer Internet Day.

Take a look on our website at
the presentation that was

shared in assembly. 

Looking around at both of the Family
Showcases this week gave us all a great
sense of PRIDE in the children and their

fantastic learning this term.
Well done Team LWP!

Matthew, Alaia, Zhuri, Frank
Kingsley, Milani, Preston, Jonah 

Bri’elle, Chidera, 
Theo, Jayden, Erik, 
Sienna M, Fleur, 

Isla-Mai
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COMMUNITY
FAMILY LEARNING SHOWCASE 

Thank you to all the parents/carers that attended our Family Learning Showcase!  It
was wonderful to see Mums, Dads and Grandparents attending as well as children

teaching parents and siblings and vice versa! 
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COMMUNITY

This is a great opportunity for parents/carers to develop
their own skills - this course is open for admission on a
first come, first served basis.  There are only 8 spaces

available. 
Book your place by calling LECB College 020 3045 5176 or

come and collect a form from the office!  
LECB have said they could run another course if we have more interest.  Please note this

course will not be able to go ahead if we do not have enough interest also. 

Apple Bluewater are running a range of child
friendly workshops this half term!  

What a fantastic opportunity!

Take a look and book a session.  We would love
to hear if anyone attends!

The opportunities include: make a theme song,
make your own emoji, create an interactive
story of kindness, create comics inspired by

Planet Earth, learn to code with Swift
Playground and code your first app!

Children can also earn a stamp for
Children’s University if they attend!  The

Children’s University website also has lots
of ideas and links to activities for children

to take part in over the break!
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  PTFA

Do you have time to volunteer?  Would you like to help our school with
fundraising and events?  The PTFA would love to hear from you.  Contact them
to register your interest ptfalwp@gmail.com and find out more on our website!

Don’t miss out...Keep up to date with all
our latest news!

@LimeWoodWAT

 
Save the date 

Easter Event
2nd April 2025 

            Festival
28th June 2025

If you would like to host a
stall at one of these events,
contact the PTFA directly!

ptfalwp@gmail.com

The PTFA need more volunteers to help them with
future events and supporting the work of the school

so that events are able to go ahead. 

Can you spare some time and help your
community?

Let the PTFA know by emailing them:
ptfalwp@gmail.com

https://www.facebook.com/LimeWoodPrimary
https://www.instagram.com/lime_wood_primary/
http://www.limewoodprimaryschool.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/LimeWoodWAT

